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To whom it may concern,
The current short sale report method needs to be enhanced. The main reasons for my opinion on this include:
a) Illegal short sale practice occurring in today's market
b) The Failure to deliver numbers reaching outrageous and unacceptable levels
c) Stopping the suppressing of information which leads to unfair advantages for some
Many investors base decisions on information from short sales. Only having this information twice a month does not
benefit investors in any way. The information is available and there should be no excuse in today's world of
technology. The only purpose it serves is to suppress information allowing those in the short position an
unfair advantage. 
This is an easy decision and one that should be made immediately. Have more frequent (At least once a week, but
aim for twice a week) reporting of short sale information should be of top priority.
Sincerely, Richard McKee


